
You are invited to join us for a celebration of  Prosser’s life (1929-2020)

this Saturday, October 9, 2021 from 3-4:30pm.

The virtual service will be livestreamed from the Church of  the 
Messiah in Woods Hole at the following link:

https://youtu.be/LpYVy9gOuNQ

Out of  immense precaution and health concerns for all, we are 
requesting that Prosser's memorial service and celebration by 
in-person attendance be limited to our extended family only.

Thank you for your continuing care as we carry out Prosser's legacy 
of  the love of  learning, history, and the importance of  the breadth 

and gift of  community.

Dear Family and Friends,

With gratitude and warmest wishes,
Prosser’s Family
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